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I am in favor for the government to fund the remaining amout to build a new stadium 

for the Hillsboro Hops. As a employee I see how much pleasure it gives our fans to 

go to a ballgame. We see a lot of families and a great time is had by all. People and 

families need a positive outing in these difficult economic times. The Hops do a lot of 

activities for our youth inside the stadium or offsite. Please support the building of the 

new stadium and keep the Hops in Hillsboro. Go Hops. 


